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 The Senate Community and Urban Affairs Committee reports 

favorably Senate Bill No. 3321. 

 This bill would reserve a portion of the tenant-based rental 

assistance vouchers under the State rental assistance program (SRAP) 

for persons displaced due to the redevelopment of affordable housing.  

If an affordable housing development is being redeveloped into a new 

affordable housing development, the persons displaced due to the 

redevelopment, who continue to qualify for low income housing upon 

completion of the affordable housing development, would be granted 

priority status for the new affordable housing development. 

 As reported by the committee, this bill is identical to Assembly 

Bill No. 1533, which was also reported by the committee on this date. 


